
AMERICAN COLLEGE OF ORGONOMY 
P.O. Box 490 

Princeton, NJ 08542 
(732) 821-1144 

 
APPLICATION FORM 
2024 Laboratory Course 

Living Blood:  The Reich Blood Test  
A Laboratory Course in Orgonomic Biology 

Saturday, September 7, 2024 
10:00AM to 6:00PM 

 
 

Name ___________________________________________Today’s Date______________________ 
 
Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date of Birth: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Telephone numbers:  (Day) _______________________________________ 
 
     (Evening) ________________________________(Cell phone)_____________________________ 
 
Email _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
We are excited that you are interested in and are applying to attend the American College of Orgonomy’s 
2024 Laboratory Course on The Reich Blood Test.  In order to help us make the course as interesting and 
educational as possible for you, we would appreciate your briefly responding to the below questions and 
requests for information.  
 
1. Please list and describe your educational experience to date, including the highest grade/level of training 
achieved:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. What have been your favorite areas of study in school?  
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3. What courses in the sciences have you had? Which science courses did you most enjoy? Least enjoy? Why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. An important part of the laboratory course involves using a microscope in making observations. Please describe 
your experience using a microscope. How comfortable are you using a microscope? Would an orientation or short 
refresher section be of interest to you? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. What do you do for a living? What do you enjoy about your work?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6. How did you find out about the laboratory workshop?  
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7. What is your background in orgonomy? Please include relevant experiences you have had, such as workshops, 
conferences or presentations, books or journals, therapy, research, etc.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8. What do you hope to get out of attending this lab course? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9. Is there anything that you would like us to know about you that might enhance your learning and enjoyment in 
this workshop and finding it useful for you? 
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Please feel free to add any additional information that you feel would help us get to know you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Signature___________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

The adult non-student fee for the lab course is $300. The full-time student fee is $150 (full-time students 
with a current valid student ID.) Once your application is received and reviewed, you will be informed 
whether you have been accepted into the course. At that time, we will request a check for payment from 
you. Do not send a check until we notify you of your acceptance.  
 
As space in the course is limited, please return your completed application no later than August 1, 2024 to: 

 
Email: aco@orgonomy.org 

 
Debbie Barbet, Lab Course Administrative Assistant  
The American College of Orgonomy 

  P.O. Box 490 
Princeton, NJ  08542 
 


